
Ministries Committee report October 2020 
 
Ministries Committee has been very quiet since our last meeting in March. We will 
have gathered virtually just before Synod meeting and have a packed agenda but 
with not much to report at this moment. 
 
Our agenda will cover items as Stepwise; Walking the Way and discipleship; Interim 
Moderators pack updates and Candidates for Ministerial Training and hopefully we 
will have plenty of updates to share with you at our next Synod Meeting. 
 
Lythan Nevard October 2020 
lythan.nevard@gmail.com 
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